
 

 

 

 

As musicians, the children in 6ZW will 

learn how to play ukulele with a specialist 

teacher from Stockport Music Service. 

Children in 6CM and 6JL will learn and 

perform songs with instruments 

As designers, we will be researching toys 

linked to circuits in order to design, 

create and evaluate a steady hand game. 

 

 

                              

 

As scientists, we will identify and name 

the main parts of the human circulatory 

system, alongside learning about the 

impact of diet, exercise, drugs and 

lifestyle on the way our bodies function.          

 

 

In history, we will be learning about WW1 

and WW2 and the impact it had on our 

local area.  We will be investigating 

primary and secondary sources including 

letters from the front line and 

propaganda.  Furthermore, we will be 

looking closely at people from the local 

community at the time, including the 

cockleshell hero. 

As computer programmers, we will be 

learning how to use spreadsheets; we will 

be able to navigate around a spreadsheet, 

using data and formatting cells.  

Additionally, we will investigate how 

spreadsheets can automatically create 

graphs and how we can use formulae to 

calculate using data. 

 

 

 

 

 

As readers, we will continue developing 

our skills to retrieve and infer 

information from a variety of fiction and 

non-fiction. 

As writers, we will be writing a survival 

guide inspired by the novel ‘The Explorer’ 

by Katherine Rundell.  We will be 

reading several novels linked to the wars 

and use these to explore different 

narratives. 

        

 

 

 

In PE we will be doing a variety of sports 

activities including: cricket, basketball and 

badminton. 

 

 

 

 Children in year 6 will continue to work 

alongside their buddy in reception this 

term. 

 

Friday 31
st

 January -  Language and 

Cultures day 

 

Friday 14
th

 February – Broadstone’s Got 

Talent 

 

 

As mathematicians, we will continue to 

learn about algebra including how to 

write expressions and use formulae.   

 

We will then link our knowledge of 

fractions when calculating and converting 

decimals and percentages 

Continuing from French last term, children 

across year 6 will be writing a mini-guide 

book about Paris including information 

about its most significant landmarks and 

places.

 

In PSHE, we will identify how we can 

reduce our feeling of worry, and learn 

how to provide support for others who 

are worried or anxious. 

 

In RE, we will learn about the Hindu 

world view and way of life.  We will 

investigate the key concepts of Karma, 

Dharma and samsara and how this might 

affect how a Hindu lives their life.

 

Our Motto 

Have the Courage to Succeed 

PE: 

Friday 6JL, 6CM, 6ZW 

Homework set on Monday and 

returned the following Monday.  

Please encourage your child to read 

independently every night. Reading 

records and reading books should be 

brought into school every day. On 

Friday, reading records should be 

signed by an adult at home along 

with a comment.  

 

Our Core Values 

Co-operative, Resilient, 

independent, confident and kind 

learners 


